
OAHU Legislative Update, Surprise Billing, Transparency In 
Coverage

Join us for a webinar on March 25, 2021 at 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM EST 

 Cost: 

Free for OAHU members  use code: Coverage21 
$20 for non-members  

 1hr CE Pending 

(Members use code: Coverage21 when registering to receive free attendance. You also need to enter your membership 
number to receive the discount)  



Barb Gerken 
Vice President, Director of Employee 

Benefit Compliance, First Insurance Group 

This program is intended to provide an overview of new federal and state surprise billing legislation and federal transparency 
in coverage rules. ~Ohio – Surprise Billing (10 minutes) Discussion of HB388 provisions and impacts to fully-insured health 
plans ~Federal – Surprise Billing (15 minutes) Discussion of the No Surprises Act and impacts to self-funded plans 
~Transparency in Coverage (35 minutes) Discussion of new rules for transparency in individual and group health plans 
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